June 2015

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Messiah Jesus,

Ammi is organizing a outreach during the weeks of <u>September 22 to the 27th</u>. A partnership of several area churches in Pennsylvania and New Jersey are joining this effort. An Ammi volunteer named Jeff Robinson is coleading the campaign with me. Because our campaign will involve street evangelism we will also be engaging Jewish people in discussing the Gospel. We are in need of volunteers that can help us hand out tracks and discuss the gospel with the expected large number of people attending the conference (see below) and with the huge number of people coming to see the Pope during the weekend of the 26th and 27th.

Please contact Geoff Robinson through his telephone number or email to let him know your interest in being involved and the dates when you would be available. The two necessities to be part of this outreach is to be available for a complete day of evangelism, and to either attend the training on August 22, or view the training video. Call Geoff at 856-816-6557, or e-mail him at geoffrobinson@yahoo.com to register or ask questions.

Details

The Roman Catholic Church is holding their tri-annual international conference, the World Meeting of Families, in Philadelphia between September 22nd and 25th of this year. The Pope plans to visit Philadelphia on the following weekend, the 26th and 27th. Up to 100,000 people could visit the conference. The city government is expecting between 1 to 2 million visitors to flood the city to see the pope.

During the conference and subsequent papal visit, we plan on handing out tracts which emphasize the gospel. We will be explaining the need to trust in Jesus alone, and to forsake all self-righteousness. We will highlight how those who trust in Jesus can have peace with God. We also plan on having tables throughout key places in the city during the conference (if we have enough volunteers), which will allow us to easily interact with people. We are creating and printing our own tracts in English and Spanish as well as pamphlets which will discuss issues in greater depth. Some of our team members speak Spanish, since a large number of people attending the conference are Spanish speakers.

The schedule for the outreach is still in the planning stage, but people will begin gathering into Philadelphia on 22 September. So the beginning of our campaign will be on that day. There will be a

training day on how to do street evangelism and communicate with Catholics at an area church on August 22. Attendance at the training would be beneficial. If a person cannot attend, there will be a video of the training. Viewing of the video is mandatory for people who want to participate.

Funding is needed to cover our expenses for the campaign. You can send donations to the address below designated for "9/15 Outreach" or make a donation online at our website www.ammiministry.org

Shalom and God's blessings,

Ron Elkin, Director Ammi Ministry P.O. Box 481 Willow Grove, PA 19090 267-679-9299